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February 5, 2023 
 
 
Sent electronically to:  emaylon@wrijax.com 
 
Mr. Eddie Maylon, General Manager 
Water Recovery, LLC 
1819 Albert St. 
Jacksonville, FL 32202 
 
Re: Return to Compliance Letter 

Water Recovery, LLC  
EPA/DEP ID:  FLR 000 069 062 
Duval County – Hazardous Waste  

 
Dear Mr. Maylon:   
 
Department personnel issued a Compliance Assistance Offer letter to the above-referenced 
facility on January 4, 2023.  Based on the information provided since the letter was issued, the 
facility has returned to compliance with the Department’s hazardous waste rules and regulations.   
 
The Department appreciates your compliance efforts.  Should you have any questions or 
comments, please contact Bonnie Bradshaw at 904-256-1638 or via e-mail at 
bonnie.bradshaw@floridadep.gov.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
Joni Petry 
Environmental Administrator 
 
 
cc:  FDEP: Bonnie Bradshaw, Cheryl Mitchell, DEP_NED 
       Water Recovery: Amanda Kimball – akimball@wrijax.com 
   Nicole Neumann – nneumann@wrijax.com 
       COJ: Jean Richards:  jeanr@coj.net 
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